

Task 1. Read the text. Are the sentences true (T) or false (F)?

Hi. My name's Manolis. I'm twelve years old and I'm from Greece. My dad is Greek, but my mum isn't. She's from India and her name is Aditi. My mum is a doctor and my dad is a teacher. I've got a brother and two sisters. My sisters are twins. They are ten years old. Their names are Ariadne and Padma. My brother is a very small baby. He can't walk and he can't talk, but he's very funny. We love him very much. We live in a small house in a big city. I haven't got a big bedroom, but I like it. I've got a computer in my room and I like playing computer games with my friends. My sisters don't like computer games. They like music. They can play the guitar and they're very good.

1. Manolis isn't from Germany.
2. His mum is Greek.
3. He's got three sisters.
4. They don't live in a big house.
5. He plays computer games in the living room.
6. His sisters can't play music.

Task 2. Read the text and answer the questions.

Look at the people in the picture. They're at home. The girl's name is Juana. She's eleven. I'm eleven too. Juana is my cousin and my best friend. Her brother, Pedro, is eight. Juana's mum and dad are my aunt and uncle.

Uncle Diego is Spanish but Aunt Jeanette is from France. They're teachers Uncle Diego's hobby is his garden and Aunt Jeanette loves her pet dog, Plon-Plon. Juana's favourite thing is her cool new mountain bike and Pedro's favourite thing is his little piano. He's a good pianist.

1. Who is the girl in the picture, and how old is she?
2. How old is Pedro, Juana's brother?
3. Where is Uncle Diego from, and where is Aunt Jeanette from?
4. What is Uncle Diego's hobby?
5. What is Aunt Jeanette's pet dog's name?
6. What are Juana's and Pedro's favorite things?

